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The Housing Authority of the City of Fort Wayne, Indiana (FWHA) invites comments from the public on 
its Five-Year agency plan for the operation of the Housing Authority. 

 
The Five-Year Plan describes the mission, long-range goals, and objectives for achieving FWHA’s 
mission over the subsequent 5 years. The Annual Plan provides details about the FWHA’s immediate 
operations, programs, services, and strategies for handling operations concerns, resident concerns 
and needs. 

 
The plan and the required attachments are available for review at the following locations: 
 

 7315 Hanna Street, Fort Wayne, IN 46816 
 www.fwha.org 

 
for inspection and comment by the public during normal business hours, (8 a.m. – 5 p.m. Monday, 
Wednesday and Thursday) from February 10, 2020 until March 25, 2020 at the Housing Authority 
office located at 7315 Hanna St., Fort Wayne, Indiana. 

 
With consideration of decisions by state and local officials, school systems, and public health 
departments regarding novel coronavirus (COVID-19) and following guidance from the CDC involving 
social distancing and large gatherings, the public hearing that was scheduled for Thursday, March 26, 
2020 at the FWHA Administrative Building has been changed to a conference call.  The conference 
call information is as follows: 
 

Thursday, March 26, 2020 at 8:00am EST: 

Please dial in using your phone. 
United States: +1 (408) 650-3123 

 
Access Code: 651-878-021 

 
Public Comment will be taken through March 25, 2020 and will be considered for inclusion in the final 

plan and submitted with the final document. 

http://www.fwha.org/
tel:+14086503123,,651878021

